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Prior to this part of the debate, the recommendations on the papers had 
been moved and seconded

Councillor Butler: Will the Football Club accept a leasehold?

Mark Green: We have been in discussions with the Football Club and they 
understand that the leasehold is our policy so I think that they would 
reluctantly accept that this is the route that we would take.

The Chairman then moved to the vote

 


